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❖ Thank you to all the residents who have paid the 2018 HOA Dues. Only 6 remain. 

Also thank you for all the maintenance activities that can be noticed throughout the 
community! 

❖ The Annual Easter Egg Hunt will be Saturday, March 31st. The egg hunt will begin 
around at 10:30 am and the community potluck will begin around 11:30 am. Treat 
filled eggs or just the treats to fill some extra eggs we have would be greatly 
appreciated and can be dropped at 17420 or 17509 Isbell Lane by Friday, March 
30th. 

❖ Time for Spring Cleaning! The Annual Community Yard Sale will be held on Saturday, 
April 7th from 8:00 am to 1:00 pm.  

❖ There have been some recent thefts and attempted thefts to unlocked cars in 
driveways. Please remember to lock your car doors, especially at night. 

❖ Please remember to request ACC approval for home projects including exterior 
painting, roof replacement, major landscaping, or exterior additions. The forms are 
available on the website to be provided to a Board or ACC member. 

❖ Find us on Facebook  at Canterbury Glen 

 

Please remember to pick up after your pet. 
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